
 

 

 

 

 

H E A D S U P 

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY BACK TO THIS EMAIL. 
Respond directly to the Office of Student Financial Aid at 

[Phone Number] or Live Chat with us at [insert link] 

A new, simplified version of the Free Application for Federal 
Student Aid (FAFSA) will be available in December 2023 for 
the 2024-2025 academic year. 

Changes included in the FAFSA Simplification Act: 

• Students and families will measure their ability to pay for college using
the Student Aid Index (SAI) instead of the Expected Family
Contribution (EFC).

• Federal Pell Grant eligibility will expand to more students.

• Financial aid eligibility will be calculated using federal tax information
received directly from the IRS.

Updates available on StudentAid.Gov 

Major FAFSA changes are coming. 
Here’s what you need to know: 

The Office of Student Financial Aid is here to help! Please be sure to check your [insert institution] email for 
updates, reminders, and upcoming information about our FAFSA workshops and 1:1 FAFSA appointments. 

Sincerely, 

Office of Student Financial Aid 
[Insert Institution Name] 

[insert phone number]   |   Live Chat at [insert link] 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Office of Student Financial Aid 
[Insert Address] 

This email was sent by: [Insert Institution] 

Dear <STUDENT FIRST NAME>, 

OFFICE OF STUDENT FINANCIAL AID 


